
 

ANCHOR THEOLOGICAL SEMINARY & BIBLE INSTITUTE 

STUDENT DISCLOSURE STATEMENT 

 
“Anchor Theological Seminary & Bible Institute offers church-related training courses and degrees that are not transferrable 
to colleges and universities accredited by agencies recognized by the United States Department of Education” 

 

DISCLOSURE REGARDING THE ARKANSAS DEPARTMENT OF HIGHER EDUCATION 

Anchor Theological Seminary and Bible Institute has received a Letter of Exemption from Certification by the 

Arkansas Department of Higher Education to offer church-related training courses and degrees. The Arkansas 

Department of Higher Education has determined that Anchor Theological Seminary and Bible Institute does not 

offer degree programs customarily offered at colleges and universities. The student should be aware that the 

church-related courses and degree programs offered by Anchor Theological Seminary and Bible Institute are not 

transferable to colleges and universities recognized by the United States Department of Education.   

 

DISCLOSURE REGARDING TEXAS HIGHER EDUCATION COORDINATING BOARD 

Since the activities of Anchor theological Seminary and Bible Institute are entirely religious instruction in nature, 

it has been ruled by the Texas Supreme Court that Bible schools, Bible colleges, Bible institutes, and Christian 

seminaries are outside the purview of the Texas Higher Education Coordinating Board and do not need their 

approval. The church-related courses and degree programs offered by Anchor Theological Seminary and Bible 

Institute are not transferable to colleges and universities recognized by the United States Department of 

Education.   

 

Student’s Signature ___________________________________       (Date)_________________ 

Student’s Name (Print) ________________________________ 

 ATS&BI Representative________________________________     (Date)__________________ 

 

THIS SIGNED DISCLOSURE IS TO BECOME A PERMANENT PART OF THE STUDENTS RECORD 


